
 

4th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Due to the current lockdown restrictions, all sports clubs will be postponed until 
further notice from Thursday 5th November. This includes Mr Wyatt’s netball club 
and his football clubs. 
 
With regards to our Breakfast club, we will continue to open from 7.45am. 
However, due to the low demand for After School club, this will still open but as 
from Monday 9th November, it will close at 5.30pm. This is only a temporary 
measure and we will review the timings regularly as demand increases.  
 
Please also note that individual school photographs will not be going ahead next 
week. We have rescheduled for the spring term. 
 
During this lockdown period, it is even more important to maintain your distance 
and to wear a face covering whilst on school site. Please do not arrive too early or 
late as we wish to reduce waiting time. If you need to speak with any member of 
staff, either email directly or phone the school office. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

Mrs S Bains and Miss P Sutton 
Joint Acting Headteachers 
 
 
 
 


